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Frome Valley First School 
 News Weekly 

 

“Together, with God’s love, we learn,  
                               nurture and grow, without limits.” 

 

 
    Stars of the Week 

 Welcome 
We would like to welcome everyone back to 
school and especially the new children and 
families and staff that have started in the 
Reception class, Years 1, 2 and 4. 
Welcome to Frome Valley First School. 
We hope that everyone has an enjoyable 
first full week in school.  

 
 

Every week, all teachers choose a child from 
their class that is the: 

‘Star of the Week’ 
They are chosen for a number of reasons that 
include: attitude in class; good citizenship and 
outstanding behaviour.  
Each week, in News Weekly, we will let 
parents know who are the ‘stars’ for the 
following week. The first stars will be 
announced next week. 
 
Reception Class: Mrs Robins will start to 
choose her ‘Stars’ after half term, when the 
children have settled in. 

 

Happy Valley and Breakfast Club 
Bookings for this half term can be made via Schoolcomms. If 
anyone has any queries or needs assistance, please speak to 
the school office.  
A reminder that all bookings and amendments need to be made 
24 hours in advance. The cut off times are 8am for breakfast 
club and 3.15pm for Happy Valley.   

 

 Break Time Snack   
 Years 3 and 4 

We would like to remind parents of 
children in Years 3 and 4 that they need 
a fruit / vegetable snack for them to eat 
at break time. If your child prefers it to 
be sliced / peeled etc…, if it can be in a 
small named container.  Many thanks. 

 After School 
Activities 

We are still arranging after 
school activities. As soon 
as we have any further 
details, we will let you 
know. 
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New Playground Equipment 
You will hopefully have seen that we had some new equipment installed in the summer 
holidays! The children were all excited to use it this morning. However, please can we remind 
everyone (as with all equipment in the school grounds) they are not to be played on either 
before or after school. It is only for use during school hours.  
The equipment is also not suitable to be used by adults or preschool children. It is designed 
specifically for the size and weight of children aged 4 -10.  
Many thanks. 
 

 

School Office 
We wish to let you know that Mrs Merridan is 
now working for the Wessex Trust, rather than 
just for Frome Valley. Sadly, for us, this means 
that she is now based in the Wessex head office 
rather than in school.  
This means that, until further notice, there is only 
someone in the school office from 8 – 11.45am 
Monday to Friday and from 1.15 – 3.30pm on a 
Friday afternoon.  
Someone, will look at emails occasionally in the 
afternoon and look for any voice messages. 
However, you may not get an immediate 
response to any query. 

 Data Collection Information 
In the next few days we will be sending 
home a data collection sheet to parents. 
Please check that all the information is 
correct, especially contact telephone 
numbers. The data sheets only need to 
be returned if there are any corrections 
to be made. Thank you. 

 

Nut Free School Lunches and Snacks 
A reminder to everyone that we are a nut free school. Please ensure that all lunches, snacks 
and drinks do not contain nuts. Thank you for your help 

 
 
 
 


